
HOUSING ASSISTANCE FOR TEACHERS (HAT) 
PROGRAM BULLETIN #23 

DATE: April 5, 2022 

TO: Participating Housing Assistance for Teachers (HAT) Lenders 

FROM: Betty Temple-Putnam, Sr. Vice President 
Single Family Program Operations  

RE: Out of Funds 

This bulletin serves to notify participating HAT Lenders that there are currently no funds available until the renewed 
contract is executed and another allocation of funds is received from the MS Department of Education.  The new contract and 
funds should be available as of July 1 for the FY2023. 

Should you have any questions, contact Sheryl Abercrombie at 601.718.4642. 


